
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 

 

THE NOVEMBER 21, 2023  

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  

 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE 

DECEMBER 6, 2023 AT 6:30 P.M, AT 

69 SOUTH MAIN STREET, BROOKLYN, CT. 

 

THE PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULED FOR 

NOVEMBER 21, 2023 FOR SP 22-007mod: 

SPECIAL PERMIT FOR AN EVENTS 

FACILITY AT 459 & 481WOLF DEN ROAD, 

APPLICANTS:NICOLE AND GREG FISHER. 

(CHANGE OF PARKING FACILITIES) 

WILL BE RESCHEDULED TO THE 

DECEMBER 19, 2023 PZC MEETING. 


